
 

 

Technically Spring is here - I am hoping Spring weather will soon be here as 

well. I think we are all in need of some sunshine and warmth. 

 

Tentative Staffing 

Tentative staffing assignments for next year will be outlined at the end of  

August. We may have to address retirements, promotions, leaves, moves, 

placement committee assignments and positions determined by system 

staffing situations. Over the summer, additional circumstances could come 

into play where positions could change. We will keep you informed. 
 

If you have a child who will be 4 years old as of 

December 31, 2018 they can be registered for 

Junior Kindergarten.  If you have a child who will 

be 5 years old as of December 31, 2018 and has 

not attended school, they can be registered for 

Senior Kindergarten. 

Please register your child as soon as possible so 

they can be included when we start to class 

build. 
 

If you are moving over the summer, or if your 

child will be attending a program at a different 

school in September, please let the office 

know as soon as possible so we are aware for 

class building. 
 

 

April 10th-12th - Book Fair 

April 19th - School Play 

April 30th - Jump rope for heart 

May 10th - Open House 

May 16th - Kindergarten Orientation session 

May 23rd-May 31st - EQAO Grades 3 & 6 

June 8th - PA Day 

June 12th-15th - Grade 8 Trip to Quebec City 

June 20th - Grade 8 Graduation 

June 28th - Last day of school 

For an electronic version of 

this newsletter (and to keep 

up to date with current DC 

Public news) please go to 

the website, and click on 

subscribe. 

www,hwdsb.on.ca/

dundascentral/subscribe 
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We celebrate the  
Value of Volunteering  

 
 
 

This year has been another remarkable one for parental 
involvement and support at Dundas Central.  We are 
fortunate enough to be a school with an abundance of 
volunteers, dedicating their time and efforts to make 
our school the best learning environment possible. 
In celebration of volunteer appreciation week, our 
school will be holding a Volunteer Appreciation 
Breakfast on Friday, April 20. 
Our theme will be “We Celebrate the Value of  
Volunteering!”  Volunteers reach out beyond themselves 
to engage in kindness and caring for others.   
YOU create the foundation for a caring school 
community. 
Invitations to our Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast will 
be sent home shortly.  A sincere thank you to all of our 
Dundas Central volunteers for this 2017/18 school year. 



 

 


